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WANT TO BUY



Howard and Bettyann Finney 
are the 2012 Chance Car chairs.

Please contact them to schedule taking 
the Chance Car out to an event to sell 
tickets, or to get a supply of tickets to 
sell.  724-834-3450
email: howfi nn@comcast.net
You can also send in the form below 
to get tickets to sell. 

The Chance Car is being stored in Latrobe. 

A full color Chance Car fl yer is now available. 

Howard asks that you please put ticket stubs in numerical 
order when turning them in based on the left number. 

All expenses incurred when taking the Chance Car out to sell 
tickets (gas, event fees, etc.) will be reimbursed by the club. 
Submit the receipts to our Treasurer Craig DeFloria. Please do 
not take any money from the ticket sales.

Please always return the Chance Car clean and with a full tank 
of gas. Thanks!




